
June 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Janet Veazey 

3705 Pomeroy Drive 

Dallas, Texas 75237 

 

Dear Ms. Veazey: 

 

Per our conversation of Thursday, June 6, 1996, I am sending two copies of the corrected Deed of 

Gift and a copy for your files.  Please follow the instructions contained in the earlier letter.  I 

apologize for the typographical error in the earlier version.  In our haste to get it to you quickly, we 

overlooked that error. 

 

We look forward to getting two signed copies of the Deed of Gift back from you.  Your continued 

cooperation and patience throughout this entire event is much appreciated and much admired. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

 

enclosures   


